


Here are the highlights of 
what we have been up to……

With support from Wole Soyinka Center for Investigative Journalism, we started a 
program on our platforms called Women’s weekly dose, where we engage 
stakeholders and policymakers on issues that concern women, girls and women 
with disabilities. This program is a weekly edition and is focused on reviewing and 
discussing proposed policies that is inclusive and accountable.

We partnered with The Skilled Women Initiatives Nigeria Company on an 
e-mobility training. The training was a creation of awareness on the importance of 
electric motorcycles and vehicles. The importance of this training goes beyond 
reduction of pollution in Nigeria, it gives room for job opportunities for women and 
brings about an inclusive democracy.



Our Executive Director was one of the 
facilitators at Farm Radio International. 
The training focused on Unpaid Care, 
especially for women and girls. Unpaid 
care is one of the most unnoticed topics yet 
to be included in conversations, reason 
being that it has not been put on the 
spotlight as a major issue faced by women. 
The training centered on measures and 
strategies for tackling unpaid care work in 
the country and the society at large.




